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Friends,

It was a GREAT trip to Israel!!  Fastest flight ever!!
Thank you to all our Ozrim who planned a
wonderful day of fun as we visited sights
throughout Israel and thank you to Renee Roth for
actually taking our prayers to the Western Wall in
Jerusalem.

We look forward to two more joyful, wonder-filled
days of learning.

Please join us on May 7th, our final session for
this year, for a special presentation at 11:30 in the
Sanctuary.  And... stay awhile afterwards for our
annual gifts and a little sweetness.  We will end
the year as we began, remembering that Torah is
sweet, with a visit from the Tongue in Cheek Ice
Cream Truck.






 

April 28 - Superhero Shabbat
April 30 - Next Dor - "Sundaes" with Rabbi P!!
May 3 - Next Dor
May 7 - Tots Academy
May 7 - slide show & celebration of our 7th &
12th graders
May 7 - T-shirt Contest Designs are due

Upcoming events and important dates:
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7th grade trip
rescheduled for 4/30
The trip to the Dallas Holocaust and

Human Right Museum has been

rescheduled.  Please have your 7th

graders here by 9:00am this week

for the bus to depart on time.  They

will return to the Temple between

12:30 and 12:45pm.
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https://templeshalomdallas.org/blessing-of-the-babies/
mailto:tshirts@templeshalomdallas.org
http://walk4friendshipdallas.com/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/superhero-shabbat/

